
I am part of the Douglas County predator control district. The predator control helps both livestock owners and timber owners with 
predator control  The County has records that are publicly available that state how much money they devote to predator control and 
what portion of that comes from our predator control district. . If we do not fund USDA Wildlife Services to do this work, I will have to 
do it myself and I will not be able to be nearly as focused in my removal as trained USDA agents, and many landowners lack money 
to pursue nonlethal measures first without the assistance of USDA Wildlife Services. 


